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21 July, 2022 

CALMSLEY HILL CITY FARM 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

To support our work in literacy throughout Term 3, we have planned an excursion to Calmsley Hill City Farm. 

In addition to experiencing a working farm, Kindergarten students will have the opportunity to go on a group 

tractor ride.             

          Venue:                               Calmsley Hill City Farm, Darling Street, Abbotsbury 
   
          Date:                                  Tuesday 13 September, 2022 
 
          Dress:                                FULL school uniform and school hat 
 
          Bus Departs School:        9.00am - sharp 
 
          Arrive back at School:     3.00pm 

 
          Cost:         $40.00 – included and payable on the term 3 account 
 

Students will require morning tea, lunch and water in a disposable bottle in a plastic bag that is clearly labelled 

with their name. This will allow all items to be thrown away after lunch. Full school uniform with school 

hats must be worn.  

Due to the nature of this activity, we are requesting a limited number of parent volunteers to assist on the 

day. If you would like to be considered to assist, please complete this form. 

https://forms.gle/4QUr49DVeZqm55Sh7 Selected parents will be notified via phone and requested to gain a 

volunteer Working with Children check via NSW Roads and Maritime Services and provide 100points ID to 

the school office prior to the excursion. 

All volunteers must wear a mask on the bus and be COVID/flu symptom free. 

Please grant permission via the Sentral Parent Portal by Friday 5 August, 2022. Please note we are unable 
to accept permission after this date due to the coordination required for this event.  
 

If your child will not be participating, please select ‘not attending’ via the Sentral Parent Portal. 

 

Payment of $40.00 due to the School Administration Office no later than Friday 5 August, 2022.  
Payment can be made via the ‘POP, Parent Online Payment portal’ (link on the school website), cash or 
cheque at the School Administration Office. NO credit card facilities are available. 
 

Miss Gregory                      Ms Welsh  
Assistant Principal Early Stage 1                                                     Principal           
    
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F4QUr49DVeZqm55Sh7&data=05%7C01%7CJULIE.SELWOOD%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0b7cb50416034d1f0cc808da6b949c3e%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637940583255593859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FJlt1FtLRN%2BcX8CEfHe8OxUg1MYAXDZi8753A2I4R%2Bg%3D&reserved=0

